RECEIVED

9/9/23  SEP 13 2023

To Whom it May Concern: NH DEPARTMEN
y OF ENERGY '

This letter is in response to the rate increase for residential heating for Liberty Utilities.
We are wondering the reason for this significant change? It was not clearly defined in the letter
that was sent to us. We are already paying over $400 each money for this service and need to
know why it will cost more as it is the costliest bill that we currently have. The proposed rate
increase 1s out of proportion with inflation.

Thank you very much,
Anna and Geoff Gallagher
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